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Holt Assistant Principal News

From : Allan Chinn <chinn@4j.lane.edu> Fri, May 31, 2024 03:13 PM
Subject : Holt Assistant Principal News
To : holt staf <holt_staf@4j.lane.edu>
Cc : Hillary Johnson <johnson_hi@4j.lane.edu>

Hi Eveyrone,

For staff not at today's Stand-Up Staff Meeting, Rebecca Boyd was hired as Holt’s Assistant Principal
for next year.

Rebecca is currently the Instructional Coach at Gilham, and before that was a 4] Staff Development
Specialist (Holt was one of her schools, but please don't hold PLCs against her), was a kindergarten
teacher at Spring Creek, taught 1st, and 2nd grade in North Carolina, and before that taught
kindergarten at River Road here in Eugene. Rebecca is also a National Board Certified Teacher, which
means she’s a way better teacher than I ever was. Please welcome Rebecca to Team Holt!

You can read more about her below in a message the Communicaitons Dept. gave me that I will
be send to families soon, but I wanted to let you know first.

Enjoy your weekend!

Allan

Subject: Important News from Holt
Dear Holt Families,

I am excited to announce that we will be welcoming Ms. Rebecca Boyd as Assistant Principal starting
in the fall. This new position is a significant step in our capacity to support our students, families and
staff.

Ms. Boyd brings over 20 years of diverse educational experience, including her most recent role as an
Instructional Coach at 4J’s Gilham Elementary. She has demonstrated a deep commitment to fostering
inclusive and effective learning environments. Throughout her career, Ms. Boyd has led professional
development, supported school goals, and created innovative systems to enhance educational
outcomes. She has been recognized for her collaborative approach, data-driven decision-making, and
dedication to student success.

Ms. Boyd is passionate about cultural competence and diversity, having served as an Equity and
Inclusion Facilitator. In her spare time, she enjoys engaging in professional development and exploring
new teaching strategies to support all learners.
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We are thrilled to have Ms. Boyd join our Holt Elementary family and look forward to the positive

impact she will bring to our school community in this newly created role. Please join me in welcoming
her to Holt Elementary.

Allan

Allan Chinn

Principal, Holt Elementary School
Eugene School District 47
chinn@4j.lane.edu, (541) 790-6100
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